Communication Survey — March 2024

Do you read your Child’s weekly class blog? Do you use School Facebook page to keep up to date with what your

child gets up to @ school?

® ves ® o
) Sometimes O Yes
® nNo ® sometime
Do you read Mrs Rainford’s Newsletter? Do you find it informative/helpful?
® ves
® ves

) Sometimes
@ Sometimes

® nNo




Any other comment or suggestions?

e The communication from school to home is fab.

e | read Mrs Rs weekly newsletter for the calendar of events because something new gets added to it almost every week & it is my challenge to spot what it is

e Noall good x

e It would be really helpful to know about sporting fixtures with as much time as possible, as being a working parent it can be difficult to organise for my child to get
to and from these events and the longer | have to organise this, the easier it is for me to sort something with work etc.

e Letters can be hard to read on a mobile phone

e | really enjoy the Facebook posts. As it’s a chance to be a fly on the wall. Also enjoy the blogs on a Friday, not only are they informative but | also helpful especially
with the save the dates etc for the current events. Would miss them if they didn’t continue.

e The blog is always in multi colours which is hard to read

e Keep doing what you are doing, this is such a wonderful school.

e All the information and updates are really helpful. One idea, could we put the approx amount we raise after each Trustees event in the newsletter so parents get an
idea of the amount each event makes.

o I'm happy with the way the school communicates

e Please keep the weekly blogs, newsletter and Facebook page going. We appreciate it!

e | think GS school keeps all parents up to date and fully involved in all aspects of their children's school lives!

e Great communication

e Communication is great, we always know what the kids are learning

e | enjoy hearing about what Edward does in class and seeing photos.

e Reminder of how to access discussion page on website would be helpful.

e Thanks for your time to write these.

e Always enjoy seeing activities the children are involved in on Facebook

e Earlier communication about event details would be helpful.

e | think it would be worth considering making the school Facebook page private

e Facebook nice and up to date. Weekly newsletter is shared with children

e Fantastic communication

e | feel the school is very informative. We know what’s going on with our child’s education, events, building work, any changes etc. Thank you

e | don’t have anything to add, but as a suggestion, the school term dates could be added at the end of the newsletter every half term for quick access.

o Alot repetitive information in head teachers’ letter ie dates in diary- hard to work out if anything new has been added without going through all the dates again

e Would be nice to have more pictures in class blog

e The Facebook page is absolutely brilliant! We love looking at it together as a family and seeing the breadth of experiences that children have in school is just
wonderful. It is such a fantastic insight into day to day school life.



| read Mrs Rs weekly newsletter for the calendar of events because something new gets added to it almost every week.

All great thank you!

| think the setup is great - great communication!!

Great communication

| love reading the class blog and the headteachers letter every week.

The communication as a whole from the school is brilliant

Amazing school

Please keep the blogs, weekly newsletter and fb page going, we appreciate them!

| find communication very good in the school

| find both useful and informative. Thanks

The school spider reminders for events and booking lunches are very much appreciated

| find the email blog really useful for both me, and to help Alfie’s dad stay involved and in touch with what Alfie is doing in school.
| enjoy the newsletter from reception often ‘doesn’t remember’ what she does in a day only what she has eaten... The timetable on Mrs Rainford’s letter is
especially useful for us.

I am thankful for the updates and love reading them all as it helps me keep up to date with what’s going on in the kid’s days.

Possibly an option to communicate with the teacher directly, also daily photos of what the class/child has been doing

| enjoy seeing the pictures of the year groups



